
 

Press Release 

Inquilinos Agrupados joins the International Union of Tenants. 

Joining as the newest member of the IUT, Inquilinos Agrupados (red. Tenants Together) is a 

tenants’ organisation in Argentina. 

Tracing its history back to the rent strikes of 1907, commonly known as the “broom strikes”, 

Inquilinos Agrupados has a longstanding tradition of organising tenants and is the first organisation in 

South America to join the International Union of Tenants, IUT. 

Currently, Inquilinos Agrupados is fighting to keep existing tenancy regulation in national law. 

About joining the IUT Gervasio Munoz, President of Inquilinos Agrupados, stated that "it's an 

important step in order to strengthen the tenants' fight in the country that passed the first national 

tenants law in Latin America, facing the extreme right's advances under the premise that fair access 

to housing can't be achieved individually, meritocratically. Organizing ourselves as tenants is a must, 

and organizations around the world must stand united”. 

Marie Linder, President of the IUT commended the way Inquilinos Agrupados is taking a stance for 

the rights of tenants in Argentina. The IUT look forward to collaborating with Inquilinos Agrupados as 

they continue to work for housing to be recognised as a human right in Argentina. 

Contact: Dan Nicander, Secretary-General, IUT. E-mail: dan.nicander@iut.nu 
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